NPQH NNEB

Acting Headteacher

Joanne Marrow B.Ed (Hons.)

NNEB

admin@broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk



Broadbottom C of E Primary School

Mottram Road Broadbottom Hyde Cheshire SK14 6BB

Telephone: 01457 762 382

Fax: 01457 765 465

16.3.20

Dear parents,

As you are aware, the World Global Health Organisation has declared that Covid-19 (Coronavirus) is now a Global Pandemic and Britain has now moved to the delay phase of the Government's COVID-19 Action Plan.

This is clearly a very challenging and unique situation and is causing much anxiety. To help keep you up to date with government advice to Tameside schools, below is the current guidance.

- Anyone who has a new continuous cough and/or a high temperature should stay at home for 7 days
- Promotion of good hand hygiene and 'catch it, bin it, kill it' messages.

In view of this, we have stepped up our hand washing procedures, so that all children will wash their hands on entering school, following breaks, before lunch and if they sneeze.

We are doing our upmost to look after our pupils and will keep you informed of any further developments should they arise.

In the meantime, we aim to maintain normality, remain vigilant and keep you informed.

Your sincerely

Mrs J Marrow

Acting Headteacher

M. Marrow











